
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 7, 2019 

 

Hospice Greater Saint John is pleased to announce that Sun Life Financial is the Presenting 

Sponsor for the 9th Annual Hospice Sunflower Luncheon which takes place on Wednesday, June 

15, 2019 at the Market Square Atrium. 

 

“Sun Life Financial has donated $84,500 to Hospice over 12 years,” says Sandy Maxwell, 

Hospice Chief Executive Officer.  “We are very grateful for their support and our long term 

partnership.   We depend on corporate sponsors like Sun Life and our community to provide the 

annual funding we need to care for people at Bobby’s Hospice.” 

 

On behalf of Sun Life Saint John, we would like to thank the Hospice team for welcoming us as 

Presenting Sponsors of the Sunflower Luncheon, says David Muise. Financial Centre Manager.  

“Hospice is a cause we are very honored to be a part of and a cause we deeply believe in. The 

Saint John, Sun Life’s office mantra is “Changing Lives”, and we feel this fit’s perfectly with the 

values and goals of Hospice.” 

 

Stay tuned to find out who our special guest speaker will be this year at the Sunflower Luncheon.  

Tickets are only $55/person and includes lunch.  100% of the proceeds fund care at Bobby’s 

Hospice.  Call (506) 632-5593 for tickets.  

 


